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DIRECTORATE OF TRIBAL WELFARE

Port Blair, dated the / 8, August, 2008
To

The Assistant Commissioner (HQ)
Office of the Deputy Commissioner
Port Blair

Sub: - Issue of Tribal area landing pass - reg.
Sir,

[ am directed to refer to your letter No. 5-5/LS/TP/August/
2008/2266 dated Nil on the subject cited above.

In this context, it is stated that in case the proposed monitoring of
environmental parameters is in the public interest i.e. for construction of
jetties then there does not appear to have any objection to the study.
However it should be the condition that the visiting official does not
intervene with the tribal’s life and culture.

Yours faithfully,
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